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This permit to purchase or own is identical to east coast gun control with racist or 

discriminatory origins whether it is North Carolina or one of the establishment liberal 

cities in the northeast, gun control more designed to make gun ownership as difficult 

as possible to kill any gun culture than actual safety. As someone from a northeast 

state with these permit to purchase policies, I am strongly opposed to this gun control 

measure. A often overlooked reason to why people have interest in this region of the 

country is that it historically neither emulated tyrannical natures whether it is southern 

states that are strict on bodily autonomy rights or mortheast states with draconian 

gun control designed to suppress civilian gun culture.  


